
The Friends of Conifers PTA want to send a massive 
'thank you' out to all those who came and supported the 
Summer Fayre on Saturday 29th June 2024.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks to all your support and kindness the PTA managed to 
raise a huge ….. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The money raised will be put back into the school via events 
and materials that will benefit the children.  
 
Keep your eyes posted for news of our next event on our 
Facebook page.  
 



 


